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13th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  

We are looking to update our behaviour for learning policy using a more 
therapeutic approach.  We have asked the children what they like and don't like 

about our rewards and sanctions at school and we'd like to ask families how 
you feel about them too. 
  

Please fill in this questionnairehttps://forms.gle/aB7jR1dXgFT3Bva76  and if 
you have further comments or would like to discuss this further,  I'd be happy 

to hear from you at head@st-marks.w-sussex.sch.uk or catch me on the gate. 
  
The link to our current behaviour policy is here if you would like to take a 

look: https://www.st-marks.w-
sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Behaviour+Policy&pid=104  

  
Many thanks, 
  

Laura Kelsey 
Headteacher 

  
  

  
Laura Kelsey 
Headteacher 
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